
January 17, 1996 

 

 

 

David Robertson 

Attorney at Law 

211 N. Fredonia, Second Floor 

P.O. Box 3606 

Longview, TX 75606 

 

Dear Mr. Robertson: 

 

Thank you for your letter to Mr. Tom Samoluk which was received in our office on January 2, 1996. 

 

As of January 1, 1996, due to cost, we no longer make copies of released documents available.  I 

have enclosed a copy of your letter to us for your reference, and suggest you contact the JFK liaison 

at the address below: 

 

JFK Liaison 

National Archives and Records Administration 

Washington, DC 20408 

 

The staff at NARA does make copies of released documents to the public for a fee. 

 

Thank you for your continued interest in the work of the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


